Foreign Lecturers number at SibFU has increased

The Department for International Cooperation has
summed up the results of the year and presented
them to the university.

The analytical report on international activities provides the dynamics at the numbers of international
students and lecturers, data on the delegations and signed agreements, and involvement of foreign
citizens in the media projects of SibFU.

“We intended this report to be a summary of our achievements, gratitude to our schools [x]
and departments that have significantly contributed to the internationalization of Siberian
Federal University this year. The statistics helps us understand where we are now and gives a
direction of what we should do the next year,” says Anna Mezit, head of the Department. «We
also invite colleagues to share their proposals for development of internalization in the schools
in 2022. I hope that together we will achieve good results. I'm talking also about the
commitments that our university has undertaken within Priority 2030 program».

Authors of the most creative proposals will receive New Year's gifts.

Press Service SibFU, 26 january 2022
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